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Jo Porter writes for Local Government News.

10th November 2020

In an insightful piece for Local Government News, Jo Porter, examines the impact Covid-19 is having on
local government children’s services, and most importantly the steps that need to be taken to ensure the
wellbeing of vulnerable children is prioritised, should referrals spike.

To read the full article click here.
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